
 

 

 
Notice on Migration of Term Deposit-i under Upfront Payment Scheme to Term 
Deposit-i under Standard Scheme  
 
We would like to inform that we are streamlining all our Term Deposit-i and will 
cease offering the Term Deposit-i under Upfront Payment Scheme from 06 
December 2015 onwards.  
 
Starting from 17 January 2016, all existing Term Deposit-i under Upfront Payment 
Scheme, on maturity will automatically be migrated to Term Deposit-i under 
Standard Scheme. Any Term Deposit-i under Upfront Scheme maturing before 17 
January 2016 will be migrated to Term Deposit-i under Standard Scheme on the 
next maturity date. Rest assured that this migration exercise will not result in a 
reduction of your profits for your Term Deposit-i.  
 
If you do not agree to this migration exercise, please visit the nearest HSBC 
Amanah or HSBC Bank branch before Friday, 15 January 2016 to uplift and 
withdraw your current Term Deposit-i under Upfront Payment Scheme.  
 
For further information, you may click on this link for Frequently Asked Questions. 

http://www.hsbc.com.my/1/PA_ES_Content_Mgmt/content/website/pdf/common/hbms_tdi_demise_faq.pdf

